
   

Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls has a Church Buddy program that begins in 4th 

grade when students are partnered up with a parishioner who attends chapel each 

Wednesday. The students sit with their buddy each week in chapel and during masses 

in the church throughout the year. After 4th grade, the students will often sit with their 

buddies as they continue to attend weekly masses. The buddies LOVE the program and 

so do the kids. This is a relationship that is cherished through the years.  This week the 

buddies will come up after mass and celebrate a little in the classroom together for 

Christmas. 

Do you have a Church buddy that you go to church with every Sunday? 

 


